
PWGreen
P.O. Box 1752, Port Washington, NY 11050

Dear Friends of PWGreen,                        May 2023
       

You and your Port Washington neighbors have been supporting the important work of PWGreen with your 
generous contributions for the last 20 years. We continue with our mission:

Protecting Natural Areas ⚫⚫ Promoting Eco-Friendly Living ⚫⚫ Providing Environmental Education

What We Did in 2022:   
    2nd Grade – Geology/Erosion      Native Plant/Pollinator Garden   Kindergarten -Animal Homes

           Sands Point Preserve           Columbine                      Cottontail Rabbit

• Field Trips: Coming out of the pandemic, we conducted several field trips for elementary students
covering geology/erosion and animal homes.

• Garden: – This was our second year in the transformation of a weed patch in the Guggenheim 
Preserve to a beautiful native plant/pollinator garden.  High School student interns and volunteers, 
through our partnership with ReWild Long Island, provided the bulk of the labor.

• Scholarship: We awarded a PWGreen scholarship for Excellence in Environmental Sciences to a 
Schreiber senior.

• Ongoing: The work we have done over the years will continue in 2023.
    

Thanks for your support                SSuussaann BBaaggnniinnii      .                    LLiinnnn JJoohhnnssoonn       .
          Susan Bagnini – Co-President          Linn Johnson – Co-President

Co-President: Susan Bagnini ⚫ Co-President: Linn Johnson ⚫ Treasurer: Andy Hollander ⚫ Secretary: Ute Johnson
Board of Directors: Leah Budne, Tanya Clusener, Brandon Kurz, Peggy Maslow, Brian McCarty, Julie Meyer, Ron Rochester, Eleanor Rybecky

Donation Today! …. And THANKS! 
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